
Pinewinds News You Can Use!

A note from Ardea Country Club
 As part of our Fourth of July celebration at  Ardea Country Club, we will be hosting a fireworks display on Thursday, July 4th, beginning at approximately 8:40 PM and concluding by 8:52 PM. 

 While we are excited to bring this festive  tradition to the community, we want to be  mindful and respectful of all our neighbors. We understand that loud noises can be disruptive, particularly for young children, individuals sensitive to sound, and pets. Thank you for your understanding and support as we celebrate the holiday together.
  Wishing everyone a safe and enjoyable Fourth of July!

 We wish each one of 
 our  residents a happy 
 and safe July 4th 
 celebration. 

 Thank you for your 
 ongoing support and 
 confidence in your 
 HOA Board.
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